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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for the construction of a new crosswalk and installation of foundations 
for rectangular rapid flashing beacons (RRFB) with associated improvements in the City 
of Brewer. 
 
The project includes the removal and resetting of existing granite curb, new granite 
curbing installation, installation of pole foundations for RRFB installation with signs, sign 
installation, paving, and striping.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-7800 or 
jcaron@brewermaine.gov .  For consideration, the attached bid form must be sealed in 
an envelope, distinctly marked, “2019 Proposed Crosswalk on North Main At Church St” 
and must be received at the Office of Jeremy Caron, Brewer Engineering Dept., 221 
Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 1:00 PM, Wednesday September 25, 2019.  Any bids 
received after the date and time specified will not be accepted.  
 
The work shall not commence until such time as the Contractor receives a notice to 
proceed from the City Engineer or his designee.  The work is expected to begin on or 
about October 10, 2019 and be completed by November 15, 2019.  The City prefers that 
work is completed in the fall of 2019, but will also allow a second completion window 
starting May 1, 2020 with final completion by June 15, 2020.  Work may not begin in the 
fall and be left uncompleted over the winter of 2019/2020.  The City of Brewer, Maine 
holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or all bids received. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


